ST. JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL



HEAD TEACHER

Mrs. Catherine Bryan

office@st-josephs-droitwich.worcs.sch.uk

www.st-josephs-droitwich.worcs.sch.uk

ST. JOSEPH'S CLOSE OMBERSLEY WAY DROITWICH SPA WORCESTERSHIRE WR9 0RY TEL. 01905 773572 FAX. 01905 827094

30th March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

You may remember that in January, we consulted with everyone about our Nursery. The school had a Nursery which was closed in 2012 and, as a result of the consultation, the Governors have agreed for us to re-open a Pre-school from September.

This Pre-school will be for 3-4 year olds initially and can be offered at a variety of set times which parents can choose. The Pre-school will only be open during term-time.

For this re-opening to be viable, we need to ensure there will be enough interest. If you have a child who was born between 1st September 2013 and 31st August 2015 and you are interested in a place at the Pre-school please contact the school office to express an interest if you have not already done so.

Kind regards

Mrs Cath Bryan

Head Teacher









